Project Update: December 2022

We have already finished with the theodolite trial as the whale season just ended in
Peru. The trial had a lot of inconveniences as it was very hard for fishers to respect the
buoy that we installed in the ocean (i.e., we had the buoy stolen three times). We
surpassed this issue by having the word spread with fishers of different ports close by
(i.e., attached is the poster we printed and shared to fishers).

We have done the second workshop in the port of Mancora which was a success. We
had a different approach this time as the first workshop was hard to convince fishers
to attend. In this workshop we invited the fishers with their family. We had more than
30 people including fishers, kids and women.
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We have delivered pingers (acoustic alarms) and trained two fishers that are using
pingers in their gillnets.
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